
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Hon. Kay Granger    The Hon. Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Public Electric Vehicle Charging Infrastructure project in fiscal 
year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Montgomery County, located at 101 
Monroe Street, Rockville, MD 20850. 

The funding would be used to install a mix of Level 2 charging (for long-term parking) and DC 
fast charging (for short-term parking) at two of the county’s public parking garages in downtown 
Silver Spring in Montgomery County, Maryland. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 
funds because no public DC fast chargers are currently located in this census tract. Both garages 
where the charging units would be installed are in neighborhoods with many large apartment 
buildings and multi-family housing units, and where access to EV charging is a challenge. The 
county has received a significant number of requests for EV charging stations from residents in 
this area. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 
USC 133. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Jamie Raskin 
Member of Congress 


